
 

 
No. S/BC/1(18-5)/2022/028                                       February 09, 2022 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

 

Sub: Financial Reporting Quality Review Report (FRQRR) for the Financial 

Year 2019-20 issued by NFRA - Action Taken Report 

 

In continuation to our earlier intimation No. S/BC/1(18-5)/2021/431 dated September 29, 2021 on the 

subject cited above, an Action Taken Report on the subject has been sent to NFRA on                                   

8th February, 2022. The same has been uploaded on the company’s website at following link: - 

 

https://www.kioclltd.in/user/cms/108 

 

This is submitted for your information and record.    

 

Thanking You, 

 

Yours faithfully, 

For KIOCL Limited, 

                                                                                                                        

                                                                                                 
(P.K. Mishra) 

                                                                                                 Company Secretary & Compliance Officer   
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